Weekly Splash – May 7

RBY Swim Team Mission Statement: To provide a positive team environment that promotes respect, integrity, perseverance and accountability which enables optimal health and athletic development through swim training, instruction and competition.
Senior and Senior 1: This Thursday (5/10), Seniors will be early and Senior 1 will be late. On Friday (5/11), Seniors will have Spin first at 6:10 then the Senior 1 will Spin at 6:45. 
Junior Practices: Beginning this Friday, May 11th all Junior practices will be out of Red Bank.  The schedule is as follows: Jr2R/Jr2W -- 5:30 to 6:45 pm @ RBY; Jr1R/Jr1W -- 6:30 to 7:45 pm @ RBY. There will be no Junior practices at Camp Zehnder on Fridays. 
Team Unify Accounts: Parents, please take a minute to update your account on our team website. Your account information can be found under “my account/account tab” - please verify that you have both spouse names (or significant other) listed under "first name".
Red or White Summer Team: Please check your swimmer’s billing group for summer meets, this can be found under account and billing group (Summer Red or Summer White)
Upcoming Meets for Summer White Team:
· Wilton Wahoo Summer Invitational will be held on 6/1-6/3 in CT
· 2018 BAC Rubber Ducky Meet will be held on 6/10 at BAC
· SHY Long Course Invitational will be held on 6/17 at Pleasant Valley Pool
Upcoming Meets for Summer Red Team:
· MAY bring the Heat will be held on 6/3 at Rutgers
· YMCA Long Course cup will be held on 6/8-6/10 at Princeton
· SVY July Independence Invitational will be held 7/6-7/8 at Rutgers
Timing Assignments for LC Meets: We will be using the same procedure as last summer in regards to LC meets, please check your swimmer’s entries and if you are NOT attending please email longcoursemeetscratches@gmail.com by Tuesday at noon prior to that weekend’s meet to avoid a timing assignment.  This email should also be used to inform coaches should your swimmer not be able to attend at the last minute.  A detailed email will be forthcoming.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parent Meeting – New Volunteer Point System: Over this past year, the parent board has been reviewing our volunteer point system. With feedback from a focus group, we have completed our revisions and will be utilizing this new plan for our upcoming 2018-19 short course season. In order to the explain the rational, the process and to answer any questions, we will be holding a meeting at each location for all families of swimmers who will participate in the 2018-19 short course season. Your attendance at this meeting is strongly encouraged, as it will be the only meeting of this kind to fully inform all families of their commitment responsibilities. Please choose a location and time easiest for you.  The meetings are as follows: Friday, May 11th - RBY @ lodge next door (downstairs) 6:15pm; Wednesday, May 16th -  CZ @ the cabin next to the bubble - 6pm 


